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Australia Post at hearing on electronic voting 

The Victorian Parliament’s Electoral Matters Committee will hear from Australia Post at a public hearing on 

Monday 5 December for the inquiry into electronic voting. 

The public hearing will take place at 4:00 pm at 55 St Andrews Place, East Melbourne. 

The Committee will discuss Australia Post’s submission to the electronic voting inquiry, cyber security and 

issues relating to the future of postal voting, given recent changes in postal services. 

The submissions, transcripts of earlier hearings and more details about the inquiry are available from the 

Committee’s website. 
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